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VTP/ELB/Miss Owens/Year R/Ruby Class 
 
5th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ruby Class Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to share with you the good news that Miss Owens is expecting a baby.  On behalf of all at Westlands 
Primary School, I would like to wish her and her family many congratulations on this exciting news. 
 
Whilst she is still working in school as the Ruby Class teacher, prior to going on maternity leave, I would ask that you 
contact the school office if you need to speak with her rather than talking to her face-to-face at drop off and 
collection times.  This will ensure that Miss Owens is able to maintain social distancing by calling you instead. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs V Pettett 
Head of School 
 


